
Dr. Paul H. Ezell 
San Diego State Uni versity 
Dept. of Anthropology 
San Diego, Calif. 92115 

Dear Dr. Ezell: 

Rt. 1, !bx 21 0 
Ki mberly,Idaho 8JJ41 

April 16, 1974 

'lbank you for your letter of April 10th r equesting a meeting 
i n August t o discuss a possible Levallois core. 

I will be very happy t o meet with you at that time if I am 
i n Idaho. However, rrry plans for August project rrry being out of 
St ate. I have t o be i n Forest Grove, Oregon on the 9th of August 
~ o r eceive a $1500.00 scholarship f or rrry student Bill Statham 
which is to be pr esented by the National Federation of...,Mineral 
Societies. This means that we will leave Ki mberl y on about the 
6th or 7th of August. After the banquet and presentation, we 
plan t o travel to Vancouver I sland and also pay a visit to the 
Ozette site. 11 probably be away from the 6th to the end of 
August. If you arrive before that date I would certainl y be 
please t o visit with you and assess your core. 

As an alternative - I do not know if Bill Statham plans t o go 
to Forest Grove and if he does not he will be at the University and 
will be perfectly capable of assessing the t echni que of the core. 
Do be sure and contact him when you are at the Uni ver sity. 

Other than that I can only suggest that you send the core to 
Mr. Bruce Bradley, Southern Methodist Uni versity, Dallas, Texas (Dept. 
of Anthro) and he will be able to define the technique. He is an 
excellent flintkr1apper and has worked for several summers with 
Professor lbrdes. 

Sorry I can not be more definite at this t i me but trust we will 
have an opportuni ty t o meet. 

Yours very truly, 

Don E. Crabtree 


